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HRE MARSHAL - TOWN OF EAST HAMPTON
300 Pantigo Place, Suite 107 

East Hampton, New York 11937-2684

(516) 329-3473 
Fax (516) 324-1476

NOTICE OF VIOLATION Date 12/12/1995

E.H. Neighborhood House 
92 Three Mile Harbor Rd 
East Hampton, NY 11937

Re: Neighborhood House
92 Three Mile Harbor Rd. 
East Hampton, NY 11937

On 12/07/1995 this office performed a Routine inspection of the above referenced premises 
pursuant to State and Local Law. Fire violations require immediate compliance. Failure to take 
appropriate action to fix, repair, or otherwise remedy the violation(s) herein may result in 
appropriate legal action against you or your establishment as directed by Law.

1 HOI Fire extinguisher(s) are not provided.
Minimum 2A:20B:C extinguisher(s) are required within 50' of any point. (Kitchen)

Reminders: Your annual Fire Prevention Permit will expire on January 17, 1996. Please
complete the enclosed application prior to this date and return to this Office at your 
earliest convenience to avoid expiration.
A smoke and fire detection system is recommended.
If there are any questions or if you need further clarification, please contact Fire Marshal 
Thomas Horn at 329-3473.

Fire Marshal
kHast Hampton Fire Department

^advised you have the right to appeal or request a variance of the above determination(s) 
rough the New York State Department of State.
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FIRE MARSHAL - TOWN OF EAST HAMPTON
300 Pantigo Place, Suite 107 

East Hampton, New York 11937-2684

||ivid A. DiSunno 
"ief Fire Marshal

(516) 329-3473 
Fax (516) 324-1476

December 12, 1995

The Neighborhood House 
92 Three Mile Harbor Rd.
East Hampton NY 11937
RE: Premises Located at: Neighborhood House - Barn l

92 Three Mile Harbor Rd., East Hampton
Dear Sir or Madam:
On December 7, 1995, a Routine fire inspection was conducted at 
your premises as required under the East Hampton Town Code.
No violations of the New York State Fire Prevention Code were noted 
at that time.
We would like to congratulate you on this attention to fire safety 
in your place of business. It is through such cooperation and 
concern for fire safety that we enjoy a safe community.
Once again, thank you for your continued assistance in the area of 
fire safety. If we can offer any assistance, or if you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact Fire Marshal Thomas Horn at 329-3473. ^

Fire Marshal's Office
cc: East Hampton Fire Department
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